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POPI ACT - AUTHORISATION AND RELEASE FORM 
 

Kindly note that children registered at Pretoria Chinese School are involved in various cultural, sport, 
and other social activities and events conducted or sponsored by the Pretoria Chinese School during the 
course of the year.  
 

Photographs, video, and audio recordings are taken of these activities and events and may be used for 
publicity, promotional, or educational purposes by publishing, posting, and displaying them in Pretoria 
Chinese School newsletters, on the Pretoria Chinese school website, and in other publications of the 
Pretoria Chinese School.  
 

Please tick the boxes and sign to indicate whether you consent to the use and reproduction of your 
child's name and images for these purposes. 
 

 I consent, in the case of an emergency, to release medical information to medical care workers. 
 

 I consent to the use of photographs, video, and audio recordings (as well as the image or likeness) of 
my child and their schoolwork as a participant in the Pretoria Chinese School, for the purposes of 
publication, news, schoolwork, or any other lawful use in conjunction with the Pretoria Chinese School’s 
non-profit activities. 
 

 I consent to photographs and video and audio recordings of my child to be posted on the school’s 
official social media pages for the purpose of marketing (Facebook and Instagram).  
 

 I consent to the release of necessary information to the relevant organisations for the purpose of 
registration of external examinations (IEB, MATCH, OLYMPIAD, CONQUESTA, camps, sports fixture 
outings). 
 

 I understand and agree that I will receive no payment or royalty as a result of the use or publication 
by the Pretoria Chinese School of any photographs, nor will I be entitled to receive notices of such use or 
publication.  
 

 I hereby release the Pretoria Chinese School, its staff, officers, directors, agents, volunteers, or 
representatives from any and all claims or demands for damages of any kind whatsoever arising from 
the Pretoria Chinese School’s use of said material.  
 

 I understand that the Pretoria Chinese School is not responsible for any third party use of 
photographic images and video and audio recordings made in connection with the above-noted 
activities and events (such as if relatives or other members post or share photographs and videos 
through social media).  
 

 I DO NOT consent any of the above Term/Conditions or Agreements.  
 

Name of Child/Participant:       ____________ 
 

Name of Parent/Guardian (please print):_______________________________________ 
 

Signature of Parent/Guardian: _______________________________               Date: ____________ 
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